
Sen. Wagner, Rep. Salinas-- 
 
Our children are our greatest responsibility as a society, and for too long Oregon's schools have been 
letting our children down.   
 
The lack of adequate and stable funding for schools has left our kids facing some of the largest class 
sizes in the nation, making teachers' jobs nearly impossible and failure for students far too common. 
 
We have a golden opportunity before us in the proposal from the Joint Committee for Student Success 
(House Bill 2019), which would go a long way toward alleviating the funding shortfall our schools have 
been dealing with for so long.   
 
Please let me know that I can count on your support for this proposal, for my children's sake, and their 
classmates, and their teachers, and our future.  There is no more important priority this legislative 
session--save our schools.  Thank you. 
 
--wayne grimm 
   15711 Boones Way 
   Lake Oswego, OR 97008 

 


